
 

Jamaal Myers 
麥智謀 

 

City Councillor 
Scarborough North – Ward 23 

 

100 Queen St. W. 2nd Floor, A8, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 | (416) 338-2858 | councillor_myers@toronto.ca 

 

Councillor Jamaal Myers 

would like to extend sincere greetings to 
 
 

  Canadian Association of Chinese 

Performing Arts (CACPA) 

 

on the occasion of the 
 

Toronto Dragon Festival 多倫多龍文化節 

 

The Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA) has done important 

work to promote arts and culture to communities in the City of  Toronto. 

I commend CACPA for organizing the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival. 

 

I extend my heartfelt congratulations to your organization and thank you for your 

contribution towards a healthy community in a multi-cultural social 

environment in our beloved city. 
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